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Minutes of the AGM of the
West Acre Parish Council 
  held at 6pm on 10th June 2020 by Zoom
Present
Parish Councillors:  Eoghan Sheils (Chair), Antonia Hanbury, Ralph Sliwa, Ernest Heatley
Others:  Jim Moriarty – for a short while.
Clerk:  Henry Birkbeck
Apologies:  Fiona Wrigley, Terry Howlett, Jeremy Cameron.

The meeting did not get properly underway until 6.15 due to Zoom problems.  However, those councillors present formed a quorum, and as no-one had raised any concerns regarding the Annual Return documents which had been circulated earlier, they were approved for signature as per Minute 5 c).
Minute 1.  There were no other candidates for the Chair so Eoghan was proposed, unanimously agreed, and accepted by Eoghan.
Minute 2.  The minutes of the meeting on 27th January 2020 were approved as a correct record.
Minute 3.  Henry Birkbeck offered himself again for the role of Clerk and Treasurer (RFO) which was agreed by the Council.
Minute 4.  We received Terry Howlett’s letter of resignation from the Parish Council which was accepted.  The Chair had already written to express the Council’s thanks for all he had done while a councillor.  It was noted with much appreciation that he said he would continue to support the village and community as he has done since moving to West Acre.
Minute 5.  Finance:
a) Payment of the invoice to the Westacre Estate for £11.24 was approved.

b) It was agreed to ask Richard Furze to be our internal auditor again this year.  The Chair said that he should be offered payment as usual, even though he hasn’t yet asked for anything.

c) The Annual Governance Statement had been circulated along with Richard Furze’s clean report, and it was agreed that all statements could now be answered “Yes”.  This, and other relevant documentation of the Annual Return would be signed (and published as required).
Minute 6.  It was proposed to plan the next Parish Council Meeting for Monday 20th July and the Annual Parish Meeting for 3rd August.
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Minute 7.  It was proposed that Ralph should aim to publish the next edition of West Acre News by 25th June in time to advertise the Parish Council Meeting on 20th July and the Annual Parish Meeting on 3rd August.
The meeting closed just before 7pm
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